
      6th October 2022 

 Diary Dates 
W/c 17.10.22 -  Parents’ evenings (details to follow)  

     18.11.22 -   PTFA AGM  2pm Coffee and cake 3pm 

     20.10.22 -   Year 3 Class worship for parents 9.00am (in school)  

     21.10.22 -   Last day of term  

     31.10.22 -   First day back of term 

     03.11.22 -   Wrates school photographs 

     16.11.22 -   NHS flu nasal spray 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much for your generous donations for harvest.  These will be passed on to Sleaford 
Community Larder and your donations will make a huge difference to those families in need. It 
was lovely to see so many of you join us at St. Andrew’s Church for our harvest celebration; all of 
the children did a fantastic job performing their poems and their songs. 

We will be holding our parent consultation evenings in the week beginning 17th October, just 
before we break up for the half term holiday.   This will give you an opportunity to discuss how 
your child is settling in to their new class.  We have decided to continue to hold these meetings 
virtually for this term but will continue to review this as we move forward.   Bookings will be open 
at the end of the school day tomorrow and can be accessed via this link: 

SchoolCloud - Heckington St Andrew's 
Finally, the children are busy designing their Christmas artwork.  The designs and order forms 
will be coming home tomorrow and, should you wish to place an order, these will need to be 
returned by next Friday, 14th October please.  Payments need to be made to the PTfA.   

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Bentley 

Head Teacher  

PTFA Christmas cards/gifts  
Children will bring their 
Christmas artwork home on 
Friday 7th October, ready for 
you to order 
cards/gifts.  

Please return your 
form and payment by 
Friday 14th October. 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Heckington St Andrew’s PTFA needs you! 
The PTFA is looking to recruit new members and helpers, particularly parents/guardians of Key 

Stage 1 children. The committee plays a crucial role in raising money for additional resources for 
the school, and they fund many treats for the children throughout the school year. There is a 

real risk that they may not be able to continue unless they can find some more helping hands. If 
you feel you could contribute in any way, would like to find out more, or would just like to 
sample some of their yummy cakes, please join them at their coffee afternoon at 3pm on 

Tuesday 18th October. 




